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4th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SWIMMING GOGGLE PERMISSION – 2019/2020 
 
For safety reasons children are not encouraged to wear goggles.  However, should you wish your child to 
wear goggles, please complete the slip below.   
 
The school is required to convey the following information:  
 

 There is a British Standard for manufacturers of goggles.  Buy these or a well-known brand name.  Avoid 
cheap and easily splintered goggles.  Check that the rims are well padded and there are no rough edges. 

 Before using goggles rinse them in the pool.  This helps to prevent ‘misting up’.  Should they fill up with 
water, or mist up, while in use remove them completely to clear.  Goggles should be taken off by 
pushing them up and then off the top of the head.  Goggles should never be pulled forward as they 
could fly back into the face and cause serious eye injury. 

        (Worcestershire County Council) 
 

Whilst the teaching staff are committed to ‘good practice’ and exercise great care of the pupils in their 
charge, they cannot accept responsibility for accidents related to the wearing of goggles. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Boyce    
Headteacher  
 

 
SWIMMING GOGGLE PERMISSION – 2019/2020 

 

 I would like my child to wear goggles when swimming and accept that school takes no responsibility 
for accidents relating to the wearing of goggles. 
 

Child  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  Class ………………… 
 
Signed  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………    Parent/C 
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